
Suffolk Fire & Rescue Service                                                
                                                                                 

                                                                                                 
Floor 3, Purple Block  

Endeavour House                              
Russell Road 
Ipswich 

                                   IP1 2BX 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern. 

On the 26/01/23 a letter was sent out to all the Local and District Planning Councils to notify them of 

a change to our procedures as of the 13/02/23. 

The following is your acknowledgement that we have seen your application and as it poses no risk, 

we will not be making comment. 

COUNCIL…..WSC 

WEEK COMMENCING…25TH September 2023 

Planning application number Parish 

DC/23/1562/FUL NEWMARKET 

DC/23/1531/HH BARROW 

DC/23/1157/FUL HAVERHILL 

DC/23/1044/FUL LAKENHEATH 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 



Kind regards, 

Water Officer 


